NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE FOR REGULAR MEETINGS
BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 15, 2022
DENVER SOUTHEAST SUBURBAN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT d/b/a
PINERY WATER AND WASTEWATER DISTRICT


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Denver Southeast Suburban Water and Sanitation District d/b/a Pinery Water and Wastewater District (the “District”), Douglas County, Colorado, will begin holding its regular meetings on the 3rd Thursday of each month at 6:00 p.m. at the District office, 5242 Old Schoolhouse Road, Parker, Colorado 80134, for the purpose of conducting any business which may come before the Board.  These meetings are open to the public.


This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District.
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DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO





By:   /s/ Walter E. Partridge





         President
